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I hope you will still accept this email although it is past the cut off 
date.Â  It was returned to me undeliverable and the date I opened it 
and 
realized the typo in the address was yesterday. 
 
 
 
I am writing as a citizen of Oakvilleto request that you extend the 
period 
of public comment on this issue. Â This is a huge issue and more time 
is 
needed for busy families and citizens such as myself to read through 
the 
massive amounts of documentation on this issue. 
 
 
 
I do want to state that although I cannot go into great detail at the 
present time as I have not had time to read through all of the 
information 
to date, from everything that I have had the chance to read; I feel 
that 
the idea of the Sewage Treatment Plant being dropped on the doorstep of 
Oakville residents and subsidized with our tax dollars is an outrage. 
Â I 
only wish that I had more time to get involved with this issue and 
rally 
others to do the same. 
 
 
 
Where are your heads?Â  You cannot possibly believe that there is even 
one 
resident of Oakvillewho would want this. 
 
 
 
KimberleyA. Brasil 
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